
 
 

5th May 2020 
Dear Parents and Children,  
 
I hope you had a nice May Bank Holiday and are keeping well. The whole staff were so 
sad to hear that the school will not reopen this academic year. We miss seeing and 
teaching all the children. We understand home schooling is tough and we appreciate the 
efforts you are making. Thank You! As all the teachers have said..school work is a guide, 
do what you can and we will all catch up together.  
 
Class teachers, Special Education Needs teachers and SNAs are more than willing to 
support you if you need help. Let us know through email.   
 
Over the next few weeks we will continue to post work on the website;   
www.stlouisinfants.ie. Later this month we may be allowed to distribute the books but 
we must wait and follow HSE guidelines to do this. 
 
I created a google form for you to update your address, phone number or email. This 
will be on the website in the coming days and the teachers will share it next week.  
 
Please get in touch if you need anything; 
principal@stlouisinfants.ie  
 
Take care, say hello to all the boys and girls, 
Carmel McCarroll 
Principal  
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